
UPDATE ON COVID-19 
FREE ANTIGEN TESTING AVAILABLE AT ALL OUR BEACH RESORTS

Dear guest,

We have created the Travel with Confidence program, implementing the most 
effective cleaning and sanitizing measures to offer you memorable experiences 
in a completely safe environment.
  
As an additional precaution, considering that some countries are now requiring a 
negative Covid-19 test for travelers flying in. Upon January 26, we are including a 
complimentary Antigen testing performed by a local lab inside hotel facilities, for all 
our guests travelling outside Mexico towards these destinations. All you need to do is 
contact our Concierge 36 hours before your departure, and schedule your 
appointment. This service will end once the Government Testing Mandate is lifted. 
  
If you require a PCR test, our Concierge will be happy to assist you. All you 
need to do is contact our Concierge 72 hours before your departure, and 
schedule your appointment. This service has an additional cost, and is subject 
to availability. 
 
AAs a protective measure, please note that during your check in you may acquire 
the Travel with Confidence Protection, our own insurance program that 
covers any accidents or illnesses (including Covid-19) during your stay at any 
of our hotels at a cost of $4 USD per night.  As part of this insurance, if you test 
positive to Covid-19 during your stay, we offer a special accommodation rate 
of $10 USD (plus taxes) per night, per person during your quarantine period.
 
IIn case you present any symptoms related to Covid-19, please alert one of our 
staff members so they can assist you and find a suitable solution. Customers 
are our top priority and we are more than happy to welcome you.

Sincerely,

Enrique Calderón
Chief Operating Officer
POSADAS

PPlease consult terms and conditions at:
posadas.com/en/travelwithconfidence


